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TO: Members of the Historic Preservation Commission 
 
FROM: Tom Bartlett, AICP, City Planner 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion of Goals for Next Certified Local Government 

Program  Report  
 
RECOMMENDATION: Discuss CLG Report Fiscal Year 2019-2020 Goals 

 
 
 
REVIEW AUTHORITY: 
 
The City’s Historic Preservation Commission will review and discuss possible goals for 
inclusion in the upcoming FY 2020 Certified Local Government (CLG) annual report. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
One of the requirements of the CLG program is the submittal of an annual report to the 
California Office of Historic Preservation.  The reporting period conforms to the Federal 
fiscal year, which is October 1, 2019 through September 30, 2020.  The Office of Historic 
Preservation requires the City to address forecasted goals within the annual report for the 
fiscal year of 2019-2020. 
 
At the Commission meeting staff will present to the Commission members a number of 
potential goals for the year.   The Commission members will discuss each suggested goal 
before deciding whether to include the goal in the next report.  Also, if any member of the 
Commission wishes to suggest other additional goals for discussion and consideration, 
they will have the opportunity to do so during the meeting. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 
None. 


